
March 25, 2020 

 

 

Subject:   Request for Qualifications – Addendum #1 

  Improvement of Rue St Denis Street  

 

Dear Consultant: 

 

We request that all Request for Qualification submittals be sent electronically.  You can send 

them by email to tgoldkamp@florissantmo.com.  If you have any questions please contact me at 

the same email address, or by phone at 314-839-7643. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas J Goldkamp 

City Engineer 
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